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Thursday 23rd March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear students and parents,  
 
As we head towards the end of the Spring term I would like to remind you of some 
upcoming curriculum events and important dates.  
 

• INSET Friday 31st March – the college will be closed to all students on this day including 
the library and social spaces. The college will therefore close to all students at 4:15PM on 
Thursday 30th March for the Easter holidays.  

• Contingency exams for 2A A-Level students and GCSE students will take place during the 
first week back after the Easter holiday: Monday 17th – Friday 21st April. Please see my 
previous email sent on the 20th February ‘February 2023 Curriculum Update’ for further 
details regarding arrangements for study leave – link here. 

• Study leave for students during the summer term: please also see my previous email 
‘February 2023 Curriculum Update’ for details.  

 
May I wish you all a happy Easter, and all the best in your preparations for the summer 
exams.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Rob Hussey 
Vice Principal: Curriculum 
 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.collyers.ac.uk%2Fparents-carers%2Fsmt_emails%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKXC%40COLLYERS.AC.UK%7C70ff53d715e0425e3fb408db2bb2a4d9%7Cc9c8d009b61f432596dcfd3a768207ab%7C0%7C0%7C638151818484496835%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mYQKl8WrqXqjsAf5meSVYNJ77c%2BnKrdb%2FBLuOj0WG50%3D&reserved=0

